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LITERACY


Much of the literacy will focus on our topic of ‘WWII’. This will include looking at and listening to a variety of stories based on WWII and writing a range of genres (diary extracts, instructions, persuasion and narrative fiction) on these stories.  We will be thinking a lot about our key skills in literacy, such as handwriting, spelling and grammar structures and techniques. 

















NUMERACY


We will be starting with a recap of our understanding of place value.  For example, in the number 356, what each digit represents. Our target this term is to become more familiar with all tables up to 10 X 10 including the corresponding division facts. There will be particular focus on using written methods of calculation, learning about column multiplication, addition, subtraction and then using the traditional short multiplication method. Organised work and clear presentation will be emphasised.  





        





ICT -This will involve exploring the value of the internet and how we can ensure we stay safe online. We will also look at more coding.











R.E and  PSHE 


Mrs Calderwood will be teaching us for R.E this term. We will be learning all about Hinduism and how they worship at home and in the Mandir.  In PSHE we will begin the year by thinking about how to help other people.








Autumn Term 1-YEAR FOUR


World War Two- Part 1


Teachers: Mrs Walsh, 


Mrs Calderwood, Mrs Dale & Miss Morgan








SCIENCE


Our topic is ‘habitats’ and we will begin right at the start, learning all about evolution. We will be going outdoors, comparing a range of habitats and environments- observing and exploring why various animals are suited to different habitats. This will include factors that can affect the environments and how we need to take responsibility to protecting them.








THE ARTS


We will be continuing to learn to play the ukulele with Mr Peacock on Friday afternoon’s.  He will be teaching us a range of different rhythms and songs.


Mrs Dale will carry out all of the art and d&t activities with the children on Wednesday afternoons.  These will link closely with our topic for autumn term WWII.








P.E


Multi-skills: Lessons will take place on Wednesday and Friday afternoons. Please make sure that full kit is brought into school for each lesson, long hair tied back and ear-rings removed. We will be improving our skills using equipment for a range of physical activities. On Wednesday’s we will be working with NUFC to improve our team work skills. 








